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November 20,2015

The Honorable Nikki Haley
Governor, State of South Carolina
Post Office Box 12267
Columbia, South Carolina 29211

Dear Governor Haley:

Pursuant to the provisions of Section 46-352, South Carolina Code of Laws, as Director of the Department of
Public Safety, I respectfully request that you revoke the following Commission(s) issued to:

Name: Division Effective Date:
Officer Tyler S. Watford (Resigned) Bureau of Protective Services November 6,2015

Please do not hesitate to let me know if any further information is needed.

Leroy
Direct
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C: Chief Zackary Wise
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